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Welcome to Kindergarten
Dear Parents,
     We are so excited to be your child’s teachers this year!  Mrs. Rome will teach Math, Science, and Social Studies.  Ms. Donelson will teach English Language Arts.  We look forward to teaching your child and working with you this school year.
     Please make sure your child has a workspace at home with a school supply box nearby.  The school supply box should have 4 sharp pencils, a glue stick, scissors, crayons, and dry erase markers.  Your child will also need the dry erase board and the folder we sent home.  Please tear any workbook pages needed for the day out of the workbooks before class starts.
    Check your parent email or child’s email daily for notes, newsletters, and updates.  We will go over the daily schedule and the first quarter skills at our first parent meeting, and a copy of everything will be sent to your email.  Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.
Mrs. Rome: 901 416-4883 (leave a message) or email  werkhovenm@scsk12.org
Ms. Donelson: 901 878-0468 or email donelsond@scsk12.org 
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